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ANTRIM TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS

SPECIAL MEETING

APRIL 1, 2008 4:00 PM

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Tuesday, April 1, 2008, in the 
Antrim Township Municipal Building, 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, with the following 
present: Chairman Curtis Myers, Vice Chairman Fred Young III, Samuel Miller, Richard Baer, James 
Byers, Roadmaster Paul Barnett, Township Manager Ben Thomas Jr., and Renee Perrin. 

Chairman Myers called the meeting to order at 3:57 PM. This special meeting was held to discuss and 
take action on the 2008 road projects. 

There was no public comment. There were no visitors. 

Vice Chairman Young began discussion recommending the Township obtain 2008 bids for reclaiming, 
grading, compaction, and paving as had been previously recommended by the Roadmaster in addition 
to receiving bids for an FB (flexible base) leveling course and wearing course as had previously been 
approved by Supervisors. He also recommended adding .3 mile of Grant Shook Road north from the 90
degree turn to the stream culvert. 

Resolution #202: A Young/Myers motion passed with unanimous vote to obtain bid quotes to reclaim, 
grade, compact and pave noted as Option 5 on correspondence dated March 17, 2008, by Roadmaster 
Paul Barnett for an FB modified wearing course at 2.5  deep and to add .3 mile of road construction �
along the north end of Grant Shook Road to the stream culvert to the original road project in addition to
direction given to the Roadmaster at a worksession held on February 5, 2008. 

Manager Thomas reported the Labor and Industry response expected concerning the prevailing wage 
guidelines has not yet been received but is expected momentarily. Manager Thomas also mentioned this
bid will be sent out with an escalator clause. 

Roadmaster Barnett explained the various recommended changes given on leveling course and wearing
course thicknesses by local vendor Hammaker Oil Co., asking the wish of the Supervisors. The 
Supervisors wish to follow Roadmaster Paul Barnett's original recommendation that came from 
Hammaker Oil Co., for the 2-1/2  leveling course and the 1  wearing course. � �

Vice Chairman Fred Young III will address the prevailing wage issue with the Franklin County Council
of Governments, recommending the prevailing wage areas be assigned by county rather than urban 
regions as suggested by Manager Thomas. 

All agenda items being addressed, the meeting adjourned at 4:18 PM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Secretary
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